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Mr. Robert W. Robison
Hazardous Material Emergency

Response Planner
Office of Emergency Services
2960 S.E.103rd Drive
Portland, Oregom 97266

Dear Mr. Robison.

Thank you for your letter of April 11, 1980 requesting information

on the safe management of hazardous materials. As a consequence of a

conversation between a member of rry staff, Mr. Andrew Robart, and

Ms. Jinny Bass, Director of your office, I am s,ending you several docu-

ments whicn address matters raised in your letter over which the Nuclear

Regulatory Comission exercises some regulatory authority. If we can be

of further assistance to you, please contact Andrew Robart at (301)492-7794.

Sincerely,

V

Robert G. Ryan, Director i

Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
1. NUREG-0073, A Detailed Summary of

" Survey of Radioactive Material Shipments
in the U.S." BNWL-1972

2. NUREG-0393, Sumary Report of the State
Surveillance Program on the Transportation
of Radioactive Materials

3. NUREG-0179, Regulatory and Other
Responsibilities as Related to
Transportation Accidents

4. Review of 00T Regulations for
Transportation of Radioactive
Materials
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